
                                                           

 

Pearl River Middle School Field Day 
Date:  Friday, May 25, 2018 

 

Students should come to school on Field Day with the following: 

• Sunscreen (no sunscreen will be provided by staff) 
• Re-fillable water bottle (water stations will be available) 
• Hats 
• Sneakers (no flip-flops) 
• If possible, please wear Team Colors or your decorated shirts 

Students who do not participate in Physical Education classes due to medical 
reasons will not be allowed to participate in the field activities but will go 
down to the field to support and cheer on their classmates! 

Students will report to their regularly scheduled lunch periods. 

We thank the PTA for providing ice pops to all students at the end of 
Field Day activities.    
 

 


